
02nd October 2023

Dear parents/ Carers,

We have an Autumn School disco on Thursday 19th October which is the children’s last day in
school for the half term.

The timings will be

Team Reception, Team One and Team Two will have their disco straight from school at 3.15pm -
4.15pm so the children can come into school in their own clothes for the day.
Children in these classes will be collected from their class doors at 4.30pm.

All remaining classes will have their disco from 4.30pm - 5.30pm. Although the children will be
going home before their disco, they can come into school in their own clothes on this day.

There will be a fee of £1 for a drink, crisps and sweets that the children will be provided with
during the disco . Please use Parent Pay to pay for this.

Mrs Thomson


